
Minutes 
Public Art Committee 

Meeting of April 26, 2011 
 
Call to Order:  There was no quorum, so this meeting was not called to order.  However, 
presentations were given to those in attendance. 
 
Roll Call 
Members present:  Cavada, St.Clair 
Members absent:  Ecdao, Virchis 
Staff Present:  Brenda Hodges, Leslie Deese 
Guests:  Jesus Mendoza 
 
Public Oral Communication:  None 
 
Approval of Minutes:   None.  Due to lack of quorum today, the committee will need to approve 
the January 25th minutes, at their next meeting. 
 
Presentations:   

1. Pat Beard, Redevelopment Manager introduced Lisa Schirmer, artist for the Aquatic Center 
project (Pepper Park).  This project was approved/started many years ago, and an architect 
and artist were selected.  The project was then put on hold due to lack of funding.  It’s been 
resurrected now due to recent bond funding.  The artist gave an overview of the proposd 
awning and tile work.  Our guest, Jesus Mendoza suggested using a wire deterrent to protect 
the awning from birds landing/nesting…similar to what they use at Padre Dam Water 
District, where he works.  For more info we can contact him at (619)495-7942  

 
2. Assistant City Manager Leslie Deese gave an overview of the Budget, Redevelopment 

Funds, and Department Consolidation proposals. 
 
Old Business: 
Due to lack of quorum, no committee business was discussed 
 
Handouts Distributed:  

 Taste of National City event 5/6 
 Prescriiption Drug Take Back event 4/30 
 PAC Member contact list 
 Minutes from January meeting 

 
Next Meeting:   July 26, 2011 at 3:00pm in Large Conference Room at City Hall.   Member Cavada 
agreed to contact all members to remind them of the next meeting. 


